
Ironmen Foreman’s Report 16.10.23 
 

Practices have been well attended which has meant we’ve be able to polish existing dances, practice 
some that had fallen off the repertoire and as a result recently reintroduced Broseley. 

Congratulations to Gordon and Ed who both had their first dance outs with the team this year. 

I’m unable to attend practice every week, so thank those who help when I’m not there and all the 
chaps for their hard work throughout the year. 

If I’m voted back in as Foreman, I’d like to continue with constructive practices, further increase our 
repertoire to give the Squires as many options as possible at dance outs and to support my Squire 
and the team however I can. 

 


